Garden Managers Report –5th July 2013
Malcolm Salmon
· Fence construction commenced 11/6/13 with assistance being provided by Cert 11 Horticulture students from Ulladulla TAFE.
· We now have a secure/lockable chemical cabinet for Glyphosate, rat bait & other chemicals.  We are now able to comply with WHS requirements.  

· The positioning of gates for garden access to expansion & for the children friendly area has been discussed and the positions agreed upon by a majority at the last w/bee.
· There are gates on the South end & East end for vehicular access as well.

· Determination of the positioning of self composting toilet regardless of grant applications has been agreed upon.  The excavation for the installation will be carried out when the ground is more accessible for a truck & excavator without charge to the MCG by Gary Wallington (Down South Earthmoving).
· There is a "rough" map on the whiteboard of what plants could go where.
· General plan/layout of garden-- There are two stone fruit trees (I know I am not particularly enamored by maintaining stone fruit) near the homestead that I would like to see cultivated on our site.  An apricot and a peach.  They have been in situ here for many years.  It would further cement that connection to Edith & Joy London and their grant of land to ANU & therefore to us.
· What type of windbreak (if any) on the Northern & Western sides.
· Choices of plants?? 
· There has been an offer of a workshop "square foot gardens" by a colleague that could be considered.  This would probably be a good idea especially for those mothers with younger children (to create an interest in gardens easily maintained).
· We may like to have a workshop on growing "berries" closer to the time when the ripping has been done and we have established a site for such.

I personally would like to get an idea if the committee think it reasonable that we approach the whole local community (via. perhaps community assoc.) to get together to decide what crops are to be grown in the "Communal Area".   We have provision for a child play area in the extensions and I feel we need to include more of the community as it is the Murramarang Community Garden.
It could possibly bring more members, fresh ideas, and a different approach to the MCG (without altering too much our existing plans) and also follow our POM & charter to include "community" in our/this project. 

I know we are having an AGM in September, but we need to think about planting in August/September to take advantage of the warming up of the soil pre Spring  and any additional suggestions (I feel) would be welcome.

I am reluctant to mark out any areas for particular communal plots without advice from the committee/community, it is not inclusive, it is exclusive if I just say it goes there or there.  Definitely not community!!

There is a list of suggestions on the whiteboard at the site, with the area slightly increased we need more suggestions of other crops.   We also need to somehow collate that list we already have.  Then we can collectively rough out a plan.

There is already a rough plan on the whiteboard, which welcomes input.

So is it possible to have an extra ordinary meeting to discuss this with the whole community? 

I know it may require a bit of organising  but knowing our past endeavours nothing really seems to be that impossible.  Would have to be early August or late July.  I will not be here 20th-21st July.

Malcolm Salmon 

